
 
 

 

 

November 15th, 2023 

 

RESULTS OF RATIFICATION VOTE 
 

Dear Members, 

 

Following the closure of voting polls, the Union is pleased to announce the results of 

tonight’s ratification vote, with 85% voting in favour of adopting the tentative Memorandum 

of Agreement.  The Employer has scheduled their ratification vote for November 24th, 

2023.  

 

Please note this tentative Memorandum of Agreement will not come into effect until both 

parties have voted in favour of ratification. 

 

Your Bargaining Committee would like to thank members for their support throughout this 

lengthy round of negotiations. Your support had an impact on negotiations and made a 

significant difference at the bargaining table.   
   

 

In solidarity, 

 

Jesse Medeiros 

GVRDEU President 
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